August 15, 2023

Columbia River Disposal = Waste Connections
Via email: Heather.Bucher@wasteconnections.com

Dear Heather:

Thank you for your business. We would like to express our appreciation for allowing us
to manage your environmental service needs. Republic Services is dedicated to service
excellence and our mission is to exceed our customers’ highest expectations.

A rate adjustment, effective July 1, 2023, was granted by Klickitat County in their
Addendum 6.

5 SELF-DISPOSAL PROVISION AMENDED. Agreement Section 204 is herehy amended
to read as follows:

20.4 Sclf-Dispospl. The citizens of Klickitat County shall have the opportunity 1o deliver
Municipal Solid Waste to any of the Transler Stations described m Section 21.2 of this Agreement.
Contractor was previously authorized by County to charge cilizens a minimum gale fee
(“Minimum Gate Fee™) for handling of the Municipal Solid Wasie. On July 1, 2023, the Minimum
Gate Fee and the cubic yard fee will inerease by §1.25.

The decision was made to have this adjustment go into effect on August 1, 2023. This
adjustment will be an increase from $5.00 per yard to 56.25 per yard, with a handling
fee of $1.82 per load.

If you have any questions, please give me a call at (206) 777-6430.
Sincerely,

Gail L Forrest
Assistant Controller
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